COVID-19 RESPONSE



HEALTH PROTOCOLS

- Everyone entering a BGCPDA facility will be subject to a daily temperature check
- Anyone with a temperature over 100 (or experiencing any other symptoms) will be asked to leave.

SOCIAL DISTANCING

- Social distancing will be practiced by all BGCPDA staff and members.
- CDC guidelines for social distancing are being followed at all times.

HAND WASHING

- Hand sanitizing stations are set up in each of the six Clubs.
- Staff and members are encouraged to frequently wash hands throughout the day.

FACE MASKS

 All BGCPDA staff and members are required to wear face masks at all times (except when eating, which will require social distancing).

CLEANING AND SANITATION

 There are designated staff scheduled for cleaning each facility throughout the day and at closing.

VISITORS & VOLUNTEERS

 Any face to face meetings for nonessential visitors and volunteers in the facility are held in a limited capacity and are by appointment only.







